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Toilet trips during Juniors 
 

Ideally, all juniors should go to the toilet before their session begins, and those registering 
players can remind them to do so. There are plenty of toilets in the Exe Valley Leisure Centre. 

 
Players needing the toilet during a session can disrupt the flow of a game, or the numbers on a 
team, and cause concern for the coach who is responsible for all children during their session. 

 
If a child desperately needs to go to the toilet, a young leader or assistant coach takes the 
player to their parent on the side of the pitch, and the player’s parent can accompany them to 
the toilet, and feed them back into the session. 

 
If a child’s parent is not on the side of the pitch, then ideally 2 members of the junior’s staff 
should accompany the player to the toilet and back, ensuring that there are enough coaching 
staff on the pitch for the rest of the group re: adult to child ratio. 


